
 

Guerrilla IMC appoints new business development
director

Guerrilla IMC are proud to announce that Matthew Palmer has joined the out of home specialists as business development
director.

Matthew has left an esteemed career at Media 24 to assist in building Guerrilla into a market force going forward.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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